
SLCCV LADIES GOLF MEETING 

FEBRUARY 20, 2019 

President Sandy Tasker opened the meeting at 11am with a Pledge of Allegiance 
and a moment of silence. 

Secretary Betty Ann Condello read the minutes of January 9, 2019 meeting. The 
minutes were accepted as read. 

Vice President Gayle Armstrong asked all members to check their emails on the 
list she passed around before the meeting. Gayle asked members to make any 
corrections. VP Gayle also said there are no more pink booklets available but 

more will be printed by next season. 

Treasurer Beth Reeder reported we have 1146.60 in the checking account. Beth 
also said that Match Play is almost done, just 2 players left. Beth will post winners 
on SLCCV FB page. Treasurer Beth is also collecting for the spring luncheon which 

is $21 and after paying please choose what you'd like for lunch. 

Tournament Coordinator Donna Knapp said next Wednesday is Mens and 
Womens Golf.  Donna has the sign up sheet for the following week March 6.  

Donna reported that John Bennett is coordinating another 3 day Mens and 
Womens tournament which will be held April 2,3, and 4, cost is $10 and there will 
be a different game format each day. Donna will have the sign up sheet and will 

be collecting the $10. 

President Sandy said that SL1 is hosting a Can-Am (Canadian- American) 
tournament on Sunday March 31, cost $8 to play, food offered after play and a 

beverage cart on course during play. Tee shirts will also be available for $8. 
President Sandy will print a poster and signup sheet for members who are 

interested and post at Tiki Hut. 

Joan Aldrige reported on the results of the Interpark Tournament and how the 
winners were determined. Joan was happy to report that SLCCV  Women took 
first place and that all results are posted at the Tiki Hut. Joan also talked about 



our Fairways Tournament, March 12 here and March 13 at Fairways where lunch 
will be served after play. Joan  has the signup sheet and will be accepting the $5 

cost to play this tournament. 

Old Business 

President Sandy asked for a vote on the motion made last month. The motion was 
made to change the number of strokes before we pick up our ball during play 
from a 6 stroke limit to a 5 stroke limit meaning instead of picking up after 6 

strokes and marking a 6+ on score card, pick up after 5 strokes and mark a 5+ on 
score card. By a show of hands the motion was denied. 

With no further business to discuss the meeting adjourned: 

Respectfully submitted: Secretary Betty Ann Condello 


